
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the publication of the Press Release on “Monitoring 

the work on Social Care and Protection Units” with reference year 2021, scheduled for 30 November 2022, is 

postponed to 09/12/2022, due to further statistical checks.  
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